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HARVEST FESTIVAL FOOD COLLECTION 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Today in assembly, Key Stage 1 learned about Harvest Festival and Reception will be 
learning about it in class.  This year, we would like to make a Harvest food collection, to 
support Bognor Regis Foodbank.   
 
We are inviting you to bring in a food donation any time up to Tuesday 5th November 
(after half term).  The charity asks that you give ‘cupboard items’ such as tins, jars and 
packets – items with a longer shelf life.  Please ensure that no out of date or very close 
to date items are donated.  The foodbank does have a ‘Top 5 list of items (see below) but are happy to 
receive other items too, including toiletries. 
 
We look forward to receiving your donations, which can be handed by your child to the class teacher once 
in class; larger donations can be brought directly to the school office.  Thank you in advance if you are able 
to support Bognor Regis Foodbank. 
 
With best wishes 
 
UHT Fruit Juice 
UHT Milk 
Pasta sauce 
 
Top 5 List 
 
Tinned Sweetcorn 
Tinned Fruit 
Tinned Pudding 
Tinned Soup 
Pasta Sauces 
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